
Escambia County Schools 
Brewton, AL 

Request for Proposals on Qualifications 
for an  

Energy Conservation Program 

Escambia County Schools is requesting proposals for the implementation of Energy 
Efficiency Improvements within a Energy Conservation Program.  The intent of this 
Request for Proposal (RFP/Q) is to solicit qualification proposals from Interested Parties 
that describe their capabilities to identify, design, install, maintain, monitor and arrange 
financing of a comprehensive energy-conservation program which includes the services 
listed in this proposal.  Respondents may pick up the RFP/Q Specification Packet at the 
Administration Office located at 301 Belleville Ave. Brewton, AL 36426. Proposals shall 
be due 2pm on June 14, 2023. Additional information pertaining to this solicitation can 
be obtained through Mr. Shaun Goolsby, Escambia County Schools Deputy 
Superintendent by email at shaun.goolsby@escoschools.net. 


